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Daisy Class

This Week

We have been talking about 
spring and all the wonderful 

things this season brings us. We 
have planted some herbs in our 
new garden area. We started to 
look at the story, 'Don't Wake 

the Bear Hare.' 

Maths
We have been doing lots of counting 

this week. We have been making sure 
that we touch each object when we 
say the number to make sure our 

counting is accurate. 
What can you count at home? We 

would love to see some videos of your 
children counting unusual items around 

the house :) 

Notes:
- Mrs Ellis is back - YAY! 

- Red Nose Day was lots of fun! We 
will update you on how much we 

raised shortly.
- Please do not bring toys to school 

as the children are having 
arguments over them. Thank you :) 

Last Day of Term
We will be breaking up for the Easter 
holidays on Wednesday 31st March. 

Daisy class will close at 11.45 am. This 
means there will be no PM nursery that 

day and no lunch club. If you have 
already paid for this you will be 

refunded. Daisy PM will have their last 
day on Tuesday 30th March. 

Next Week
We will continue to look at the 

story 'Don't Wake the Bear Hare.' 
We will be talking about all the 
rhyming words in the story and 

having a go at thinking of some more 
rhyming words. We will be planning a 
spring party too - just like the one 

in the story. 

Home Learning 

Can you go on a spring walk? 
What will you find? 

If you manage to get out on a 
spring walk, please share some 
pictures on Tapestry and let us 

know what your child is 
interested in!  

 

 


